
January 14, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We wanted to let families know that Caledonia Community Schools is launching a
listening tour to get public input on the use of ESSER III funding. We have set up 3
forums: one for our students, one for our staff, and one for our community, to engage in
meaningful consultation with each stakeholder group and take into account their input.

Based on feedback from the ESSER community survey, our presentation will focus on 4
key areas:

● Strengthening Our Instructional Core
● Multi-Tiered Student Supports & Interventions
● High-Quality Career Pathways
● Community Opportunities

Virtual Community Forum:
Wednesday, January 26
6:00 pm via Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 810 4460 5827 Passcode: 910739

We hope you will join us. Check out www.calschools.org for more information.

Sincerely,

Kristin Perkowski
Executive Director of Student Achievement

https://calschools.zoom.us/j/81044605827?pwd=TUwxM2dIRm5MeHQ1U2VPd0x4RmhmZz09
http://www.calschools.org

